
04/01/2019 

MRS Deborah Nadilo 
7 Naree RD 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2267 
debnadilo@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

My husband and I own a house in Naree Road, Frenchs Forest. We support the above 
application. Frenchs Forest is a developing suburb and the additions and and alterations to the 
Forestway Shopping Centre will benefit all residents, people working in the area, people who 
stop and shop as they drive through.
The Frenchs Forest Precinct Plan should be supported and the sooner Phase 1 is commenced 
the better. There are thousands of people who's lives are in limbo, caught up in the slow 
progress of the development of the area.
We need more affordable housing and this can only be achieved through carefully planned 
high-rise housing. Not everyone want to live in a single dwelling!
We have been significantly affected for the past two years with major road works, literally 10 
metres from the living room and 2 bedrooms in our house!!!
Let the appropriate development be approved and commenced, so the thousands of people 
who are "stuck" in Frenchs Forest have the chance to sell their properties and move on to 
"greener pastures"! 

Sent: 4/01/2019 4:48:37 PM
Subject: Online Submission


